> . BERNARD SCHOOL

Still accepting applications for the

2020/2021 school year
W

If o're itei'ested in applying please Vi;ii{] our website at
https://sbscrusaders.com/application/
We'd love for you to be a part of our family!

For more information please contact Claire Broussard:
ccbroussard@sbscrusaders.com




